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From: Sarah Smith
To: Transportation Commission; Albouras, Christian
Subject: Feb 23 Hammersley Rd agenda item Transportation Commission
Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 1:30:50 PM

Hello,

I would like to write in support of the Hammersley Rd redesign and the proposed change to
the Hammersley Whitney Way intersection. I live west of Whitney Way and south of
Hammersley. I both drive and bike through that intersection. I am in full support of moving
towards prioritizing the safety and convenience of bike and pedestrian traffic through that
intersection, even if it means losing the left turn onto Whitney Way from Eastbound
Hammersley.  Right now, while cycling I cross Whitney Way at Barton Rd, even
though Hammersley would be more convenient to get to the SW Commuter Path.

Thank you!

Sarah Smith
 Jacobs Way, Madison, WI 53711




